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#HelpUsHelpYou

Nurses, midwives and care workers are pleading 
with the Tasmanian community to take the 
threat of COVID-19 seriously or risk the prospect 
of widespread social transmission, sickness, and 
death in the Tasmanian community.

Not taking isolation requirements seriously is putting 
all Tasmanians at risk but most importantly, it is putting 
the health of our critical healthcare workforce at risk. 
Nurses, midwives and care workers cannot go into 
isolation, but you can! Isolate now to ensure you and 
your families have people to care for you if you need.


